

Florida Department of Transportation

RICK SCOTT GOVERNOR 605 Suwannee Street Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 JIM BOXOLD SECRETARY

September 9, 2015

Chief John W. Mina 100 South Hughey Avenue Orlando FL 32801

Dear Chief Mina:

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to inform you that your agency has been selected to receive grant funding for the 2016 Federal fiscal year, which begins October 1, 2015. Based upon funding levels awarded to the State of Florida for the fiscal year by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), grant awards may not be the same as the amount requested in your concept paper.

The following concept paper has been accepted with the funding levels stated below:

Concept Paper Title	Total Anticipated Award Amount	Funding Awarded on 10/01/15
Orlando Police Department DUI Enforcement Team	\$100,000	\$100,000

Attached is the <u>new FDOT</u> Subgrant form that will need to be completed for execution of your grant funding. The total amount of the subgrant cannot exceed the funding awarded on 10/01/15 listed above. Your assigned program manager is Will Grissom and you will need to coordinate with them to complete the form and submit for processing.

It is also important to note that just because something was listed in the concept paper, the selection does not mean that everything listed in the paper was approved and/or funded. You will need to coordinate with your assigned program manager to work on the details.

We look forward to working with you on this project. If you have any questions, please feel free to call our office or check our website for information, http://www.dot.state.fl.us/safety/3-Grants/Grants-Home.shtm.

Sincerely,

Chris Craig, CPM

Traffic Safety Administrator

Chris Craig

Florida Department of Transportation

CP: 4

RECEIVED
SEP 2 2 2015
CHIEF'S OFFICI